Potland,
Maine|

od here Glenn Harmon <gharmon@portlandmaine.gov>

2211 Congress Street Phase 2 & 3

Ouellette, Logan <LOuellette@consigli.com> Tue, Jan 30, 2018 at 10:25 AM
To: Glenn Harmon <gharmon@portlandmaine.gov>

Glenn,

Yes. They are for reference only. The document set was issued as one entire package. The bulk of the documents were provided for HO3 but the HO2
documents were filtered in through the set. When issuing the permitting applications, | coordinated which documents were for HO2 only for the purposes of
that permit. | hope this helps. | passed along your question on Stair 2 to the design team for their response.

Please let me know if you have any further questions. Thank you.
-Logan

—_— Logan Ouellette
Project Manager
15 Franklin Street

: _ Portland, ME 04101
CONSIGLI
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From: Glenn Harmon [mailto:gharmon@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 10:13 AM

To: Ouellette, Logan <L Ouellette@consigli.com>

Subject: 2211 Congress Street Phase 2 & 3

[Quoted text hidden]
Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about government business may be classified

as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the
media if requested.



